
I hope this message finds you well! I wanted to take a moment to
update you on this and next week's forecast and remind you of some

important steps to ensure our children stay safe and healthy while
enjoying the warm weather.

With temperatures rising steadily, it looks like we're in for some more
beautiful sunshine next week. While we're all thrilled to see the arrival

of warmer days, it's crucial that we take precautions to protect our
children from the sun's rays.
Here are a few reminders:

Hats and Water: Please ensure your child comes to school
equipped with a hat and a refillable water bottle. With the warmer

temperatures, it's important for them to stay hydrated
throughout the day.

1.

Sunscreen: Please apply sunscreen to your children before they
come to school.

2.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend filled with sunshine and smiles!
Mr Farrell
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Walk to School Week - 20th - 24th May

Is your child ready to discover The Magic of Walking? This year's walk to school challenge
encourages children to travel actively to school every day of the week. Walking or wheeling to
school benefits individuals, communities and the planet! If you are unable to walk all the way,

try parking further away and walking part of the way. There are car parks at The Chinese Bridge
or Judith's field for example.



Year 2 enjoyed a visit from Mrs Berry and her
chicks, Captain Jack Sparrow and Eagle, as part of
their science lesson on the life cycle of a chicken.

They got to handle the chicks and ask lots of
questions about how they change and what they
need to survive. It was a great way to bring the

learning to life and all the class enjoyed their visit.

Reception Class
As part of their Creep, Wriggle and Crawl topic, Class R have been taking care of

tadpoles. We have learnt the life cycle of a frog and are keeping a weekly 'tadpole diary'.
So far, we have discovered that they like a water habitat with rocks and plants to hide
under and that their favourite food is cucumber. We have observed them grow eyes,

get bigger and turn brown. Soon they will get their back legs! We have been so excited
to keep them that we decided to dig our own wildlife pond in the Outdoor Learning

area for when they have changed into frogs! If anybody would like to donate any
crockery stones or pond plants, they would be warmly received.

Year 2



Monday 13th - Thursday 16th May - Year 6 SATS
Tuesday 14th May - Class R trip to Sacrewell
Thursday 16th May - Year 2 Class trip to Burghley House
Friday 17th May - Wear green for Mental Health Foundation
Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May - Half Term

Longer Term Dates:
Friday 7th June - Class 1 Assembly
Tuesday 11th June - Class 5 School Trip to Fitzwilliam Museum
Friday 21st June - Reception Class Assembly
Thursday 27th June - Class 3 School Trip to Johnsons of Old Hurst
Friday 28th June - INSET DAY

SEND Hints and Tips  from Miss Tavender

SEND is everyone’s business

REMINDERS

Meet the Team - Inclusion Support Assistants.

Our Inclusion Support Assistants work with a number of children within the school to
provide the best possible outcomes for them. The team works hard to make all their time

at St Anne's as inclusive as possible. 

Big Breakfast
We raised

£104.71


